
PCBU or Volunteer Association?

Whether you are a PCBU or a volunteer association determines whether you have responsibilities under the  
Health and Safety Reform Bill

Do you have volunteer workers?

You have established you are a PCBU. Now you need to think about whether you have volunteer workers. Volunteer workers 
are given the same health and safety protections as other workers under the Health and Safety Reform Bill, with some 

exclusions. Casual volunteers are given the same protections as other people who might be affected by your work such  
as visitors or customers. Similar requirements exist under the current law – the revised Health and Safety Reform Bill just  

makes them clearer. 

Do your volunteers  
carry out work (with your 

knowledge and consent) on  
an ongoing and regular basis  

that is an integral part of 
 your organisation? YESNO

Your volunteers are “workers” and will need to  
be given the same health and safety protections  

as any other worker under the Bill.

NO

Your volunteers are not workers under  
the Bill. You will still have a duty to ensure 

your volunteers are not put at risk from 
the work that’s being carried out by your 

business or undertaking – just as you would 
for others such as visitors or customers.

Are your volunteers doing any of the following?

>> Fundraising

>> Helping with sport or recreation for an educational 
institute, sports or recreation club

>> Helping with an educational institute’s activities 
off site

>> Caring for another person in the volunteer’s home

YES

YES

YES

YES

The organisation 
is a VOLUNTEER 

ASSOCIATION and 
not a PCBU for the 
purposes of the Bill

NO

NO

Are you working for a 
community purpose?

NO

Is everyone involved  
in the business or 

undertaking acting  
on a voluntary basis?

Do you employ any 
person to carry out  

work for the business  
or undertaking?

The organisation  
is a PCBU


